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. Department of Energy
Albuquerque Operations Office

P.O. Box 5400
Albuquerque. New Mexico 87115

NAY 091988

Mr. Malcolm Knapp
Chief, Low-Level Waste and Uranium

Recovery Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Knapp:

Enclosed hereto for your files is an executed copy of Modification A012 to
Cooperative Agreement No. DE-FC04-84AL20534 between the U. S. Department
of Energy and the State of Oregon.

Should you have any questions or comments concerning the Agreement, please
direct them to me at FTS 844-7279.

Sincerely,

@
Gene R. Dixson
Contract Specialist
Programs and R&D Branch
Contracts & Industrial Relations Division

Enclosure

All)/
/ ef8805120343 880509 A/

PDR WASTE v 4 /*gpgWM-5 DCD
%


